
Welcome Back –SmartRestart September 2020 

 

“Be strong now, because things will get better. It might be stormy now, but it can’t rain forever”. 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We do hope you’ve had a rejuvenating and refreshing summer break, despite the summer 

challenges and found ways to still connect with family and friends. We do look forward to getting 

started with zest and welcoming our students to yet another fabulous and promising term, for nothing 

can stop us from achieving our goals. Towards this, let’s work together with determination and 

determine our successes with resilience.  

 

  There is strength in numbers and we would like to welcome our new joiners and wish them a 

wonderful journey of innovative learning and bonding. 

 

  Over the past months, the admin team ably supported by our school’s support staff have 

worked relentlessly to ensure the readiness of the School in every sphere. While the teachers are 

eagerly looking forward to connect with their students. 

 

  The mind is always involved in thinking and to put your mind at ease, we have put together a 

video for your reference which serve as a guide for you and your child. Do visit the school’s website, 

www.gemsnms-alkhail.com.  

 

For timely updates, do follow us on our below mentioned Social Media pages. 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/gemsnms.alkhail 

 Twitter:  https://twitter.com/gemsnms_alkhail / @GNMSMiddle 

 Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/gemsnms_alkhail/ 

 

If you do have any further queries, please do contact your child’s homeroom teacher or myself @ 

venetia.j_nms@gemsedu.com. 

 

Looking forward to welcome you back. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Venetia Jayaraj 
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